
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 33 ending 28th April 2023 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE 
We apologies again for the continue disruption with NEU 
Strike Action. We all hope a resolve can be met soon. Please 
check to see if your class is affected by strike action Tues 2nd 
May. We thank you for your continued understanding. 
 

EID CELEBRATIONS  
Zoe C, one of our lovely kitchen staff made some of her 
famous cupcakes for all the children on hot dinners so they 
could join in the Eid celebrations on Monday. Thank-you Zoe!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

BBC PHILHARMONIC PERFORMANCE 
We had a visit from the BBC Philharmonic this week who 
performed a Gingerbread Man workshop for Reception, Year 
1 & 2. 
The Musical Story of the Gingerbread Man was a lively & 
interactive performance that explored the character of 3 
orchestral instruments: the violin, the flute and the cello. The 
children very much enjoyed joining in with the music-making. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TENNIS TOURNAMENT 
“A few days ago, we went to a tennis tournament. The 
schools were tough, but we managed to come 3rd! There 
were 6 teams altogether; us, St.Thomas’s, St. Thomas’s 2, 
Tithe Barn, Didsbury road & St. Joseph’s.  
Tithe Barn won by 4 points but we tried our best and did 
really well!” written by Isaac B 4EE, Ella S 4FM, Carys R 4SH 
& Asaph H 4EE 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

CORONATION PICNIC FOR ALL!  

We're at it again! Similar to Christmas, we are hosting 
a "Kings Coronation Picnic" next Friday - FOR EVERY CHILD 
IN SCHOOL! Please remember to complete the survey on 
School Spider before 12NOON on Tuesday 3rd May. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
…and that’s not all! Parents can get involved too! 
 

CORONATION SPECIAL: “Pick up a Coffee, Tea & Tuck Shop"   
We want to bring all our school community together on 
the eve of such a historical weekend next weekend, so 
FOB are hosting a “Coronation Pop-up Café” in the 
playground Friday 5th May for parents to pick up an instant 
coffee or tea and a variety of pocket money priced Tuck Shop 
items while you do the school pick up. School gates will open 
@ the earlier time of 3pm. 
 

YEAR 5 @ JODRELL BANK  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Wednesday, 3 x Year 5 classes went to Jodrell Bank to find 
out more about Space. They explored about galaxies and 
solar systems. They even got to use some of the equipment 
such as plasma balls & touch screens to read about different 
types of space industry. 
The children had a talk about how the radio telescope was 
made & watched a short informative film about Jodrell Bank. 
Outside they got to use the different experiments, including 
the whispering telescopes which were very fun. Thank-you to 
Dahlia C-G, Alexa Z, Noah M, Lexi E and Zoha, R 5LK for their 
reports. 
 

NEXT FOB MEETING 
We would love to see you Wednesday 10th May 5.45-6.30pm 
 

    

     

Friday 5th May  

  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception  
RJA Zaki A for always trying really hard 
RLR Rudy R is our star of the week for being such a 
wonderful member of our class and for becoming more 
independent in his writing.  
RBW Star - Josie W is always ready and willing to have a 
go and for mastering phonics. 
 
Year 1: 
1CH Poppy T for always being a kind friend to others 
1CR Alizah A for always being ready to learn, trying her 
best during all independent activities and being a kind 
friend to others. 
Class 1/2 Rosa O’M has improved in her confidence in all 
areas  
Year 2: 
2MK Evie-R G For super effort with all her activities 
2CB Megan C - for always wanting to improve her work. 
Year 3: 
3VH Macie B for working so hard and generally being a 
superstar.  
3ZA Eshan A for always doing the right thing and setting 
an example for other children. 
3DM Joe L-R; Joe has had a great first week back to school 
and has been working hard. Keep it up! Well done. 
Year 4: 
4FM Seren T for always polite, trying hard in class  
4EE Georgia McN for always polite, trying hard in class  
4SH Carys R who always works cooperatively supporting 
her peers and who also represented the school brilliantly 
at the tennis tournament this week. 
Year 5: 
5RT Alannah C for always being ALWAYS  
5TL Martha R - for being an all-round star and always 
looking to help her fellow class mates.  
5LK Millie M - Millie is ALWAYS a pleasure to have around 
and upheld all of our school values on our class trip this 
week.  
Year 6:  
6AB Ayah H supports her peers in every lesson and is a 
polite, hard-working member of the class.  
6KH Eliza H for always starting the morning with a smile, 
knuckling down with her EMA and beginning the day as 
she means to go on! 
6ZW Amelia H for showing excellent attitudes towards 
learning and making the most of the opportunities within 
our revision sessions. She has also demonstrated a lot of 
confidence during our reading sessions, with her hand 
constantly in the air to answer questions!  

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
 

Reception RICC 
RJA 'Confident' Sulaiman A  - showing great confidence 

sharing his knowledge of Eid 
RLR “Resilience” Kayan L for trying hard to hear more 

sounds when writing 
RBW “Confident” – Sam K for having more confidence 

playing with his other friends and trying new things  
 
Year 1: 
1CH Younes K – for beautiful handwriting and brilliant 
questions for the character writing 
1CR Jenson U - for much improved independence during 
writing tasks and for using the class word bank to spell 
tricky words. 
Class 1/2 Otis M- For working super hard with all aspects 
of his writing.  Keep going!  
Year 2: 
2MK Tenzing Y - For writing super sentences with capital 
letters and full stops 
2CB Oakley H - for an astounding improvement with his 
handwriting! 
Year 3: 
3VH Ava S for an amazing start to her stormy setting 
description.  
3ZA Ella H for writing some fantastic descriptive 
sentences, using lots of wow words.  
3DM Peaches T; Peaches has been trying hard to improve 
her writing and has had some super ideas. Great effort! 
Year 4: 
4FM Eva C-S for writing a really detailed Missing Person’s 
poster  
4EE Stanley W for an imaginative and descriptive Missing 
poster of Bottom, from Midsummer Nights Dream  
4SH Frankie R for putting so much effort into his writing 
and for improving his handwriting such a lot. 
Year 5: 
5RT Josh M for an excellent setting description 
5TL Jaxson S - For an amazing setting description of the 
heath from our class text Macbeth, using figurative 
language devices such as similes, metaphors and 
personification.  
5LK Tegan D for excellent effort and beautiful 
personification of the trees 'reaching out for their prey'. 
Year 6: 
6AB Theo M has produced an engaging and humorous 
'free write' in English this week.  
6KH Faris A for a noticeable improvement in his SPaG and 
the quantity/quality of his written work! 
6ZW Stanley S for creative ideas during a free write this 
week! 'Bond. Frog Bond!' - I really enjoyed reading it.  

 

SPORTS DAYS 2023 
Have you been checking the school calendar? Sports Days are on there, along with and they are just around the corner:  

KS2 Sports Day  13.30 start 
EYFS Sports Day 09.30 start 

      KS1 Sports Day  09.30 start 
Don’t forget to book the morning/afternoon off work so you can come along and cheer everyone on! 

N.B.FOB Pick up a Coffee, Tea & Tuck Shop will also be on site on these dates to purchase refreshments & something to eat 

 


